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Mobility During Curfew Hours in 
Guatemala 

 
 
 

 

Dear Travel Agencies, 

 

Copa Airlines informs that the Guatemalan Authorities have established a mobility restriction 

from 10:00 pm - 4:00 am. 

 

In order to transfer passengers to or from the airport, a safe-conduct is required. To ensure the 

generation and authentication of such safe-conduct, the authorities have implemented the site 

www.salvoconductoaeropuerto.com where the passengers must register at least 24 hours in 

advance. 

 

Upon completion of the form, they will receive a QR code, by mail and/or text message that 

they must present printed or digitally, in case the authorities request it when they are going 

to/from La Aurora Airport in Guatemala. 

 

We appreciate your support by informing your customers about this new measure. 
 

http://www.salvoconductoaeropuerto.com/

